Date

Name

Address

City/State/Zip

Dear <names>

The 2000-2001 academic year marks the 125th anniversary of Calvin College.  What began in 1876 as a school with seven students preparing for the ministry has now become a liberal arts college of 4,300 students!

The Lord has been faithful to Calvin College and has provided for its needs during this tremendous growth.  His gifts have been countless and include such things as:

· Faculty, administrators and staff who are committed to Calvin’s mission and have made it their vocation to be a part of this ministry.

· Buildings in which students learn, live and fellowship.

· Financial resources to support student research, experience service opportunities, enjoy fellowship with one another, and the technology advances.

Because of God’s faithfulness, over 50,000 students received a quality Christian higher education.  But we need your help to enable the college to continue preparing its students.  Calvin is growing. Enrollment has increased for the last eight years. New academic programs are being added to meet the needs and interests of the students. And the college offers a range of experiences outside the classroom that complement the students’ education.  At the same time, Calvin works to keep tuition affordable.

Your gift to the Calvin Fund supports this quality education.  We recently tried reaching you via the phonathon, but were unable to do so.  Please use the enclosed envelope and mail your gift or pledge today.

Sincerely,

Mike Volkema

Carol Woltjer

Calvin Fund Co-Chair

Calvin Fund Co-Chair

